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We have now included 
100 patients in the Neo-
ACT trial! 
The 100th patient was 
included at 
Södersjukhuset. 
Congratulations!

International expansion
The international expansion of the trial is 
rapidly taking shape: Several German sites 
are planned to join during late spring 2024 
via the network of EUBREAST (European 
Breast Cancer Research Association of 
Surgical Trialists). Australia under the lead of 
Eva Zopf is currently submitting ethical 
applications, and we hope to start three 
Melbourne sites before summer. Before 
winter that is from the Australian 
perspective. Hopefully, we can soon also 
welcome sites in the UK. 

Homepage
For any purposes and needs, please visit 
our trial homepage.
https://ki.se/en/mmk/the-neo-act-trial

Contact:
Trial management
marie.westman@cytel.com

Kind regards, The Neo-ACT Team
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